


 
 

 

 

From: News Desk <newsdesk@netimes.com.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 12 August 2025 9:17 AM
To: ARC Media Release <media@armidale.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: Sam Coupland <SCoupland@armidale.nsw.gov.au>; James Roncon <JRoncon@armidale.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Request for comment: ARC exclusion from NDD

 

Hello, 

 

The Ministers office have advised that the reason Armidale was not included in last Friday's National Disaster Declaration is that
ARC has not yet submitted the required application. 

Can you please provide an estimate of when you expect to submit the necessary documentation, and any further comment, by
3pm today 12 August.

Note: story will run this evening with or without a response from Council. 
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others
authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in
relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast, a leader in email security
and cyber resilience. Mimecast integrates email defenses with brand protection, security awareness training, web security, compliance and
other essential capabilities. Mimecast helps protect large and small organizations from malicious activity, human error and technology
failure; and to lead the movement toward building a more resilient world. To find out more, visit our website.




